
Waterwatch Bug Blitz 

WATERWATCH NEEDS VOLUNTEERS 
FOR SPRING BUG BLITZ! 

  

                                                                                                                                         

 

 

     
 

                                                                                                                                                                                               

WHAT TO BRING: LUNCH, WATER, HAT AND ENTHUSIASM  
         (NO PREVIOUS EXPERIENCE NECESSARY)      
 

RSVP: WOO O’REILLY – 6207 2246 - waterwatch@act.gov.au                
OR YOUR LOCAL COORDINATOR FOR MORE DETAILS 
 

 

 

 

AQUATIC MACRO-INVERTEBRATES (WATER BUGS) ARE AN EXCELLENT INDICATOR OF STREAM 

HEALTH. WATERWATCH WILL CONDUCT WATER BUG SURVEYS ACROSS THE REGION THIS 

SPRING TO CONTRIBUTE TO THEIR CATCHMENT HEALTH REPORT CARDS. 

WATERWATCH STAFF WILL BE SURVEYING SITES IN CANBERRA AND SURROUNDING AREAS 

SUCH AS ON THE YASS, BREDBO AND THE QUEANBEYAN RIVERS AND INVITE VOLUNTEERS TO 

JOIN THEM. YOU CAN EITHER ARRANGE TO MEET AT A PARTICULAR SITE FOR A FEW HOURS 

OR JOIN IN FOR THE DAY TO SOME LESS-EXPLORED AREAS OF OUR CATCHMENT.  
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